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                         IN SERVICE TO ONE * IN SERVICE TO ALL 

June 22, 2017 

Dear Community Supporters, Corporate Sponsors, Gofers, 

We are pleased to announce our upcoming Knights of Columbus    

“2017 ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF CLASSIC” benefiting charitable 

projects in our community. Like in years past our “Essay Scholarship 

Contest”, winners are given scholarship grants. Please save the date: 

Saturday, September 30, 2017 playing at “Pearland Golf Club, at 

Country Places” with a shotgun starting at 8:30 am. Individual players 

registration fee of $120,00 includes, Green Fee, Golf Cart, Range Balls 

Goody Bag, Breakfast Tacos & Coffee, Texas size Hamburger Lunch 

with Complimentary Cold Beer and Soft Drinks during play. One Player 

could win $10,000 dollars in our Par-three “HOLE-IN-ONE CONTEST”.  .  

Underwriting Sponsorship opportunities are available in supporting our 

Charity Golf Classic. All donations to KC Council 8404 are TAX 

deductible, please note our Tax ID Number 76-0066412 for reporting 

your donation. We are looking for the following sponsorships: 

✓ Tee-Box Green Hole sponsors $100.00 

✓ Individual Player sponsor  $120.00 

✓ Company Team sponsors   $500.00 

✓ HOLE-IN-ONE contest sponsor $1,000.00 

✓ Silent Auction items valued at  $ 50.00 & up 

✓ Gift  Card door prize sponsor  $ 25.00 & up 

✓ Team 1st, 2nd, 3rd  trophy sponsor $350.00 each 

✓ Business site vendor sponsor  $250.00 

✓ Excusive BEER donation sponsor $1,500 

 

Please contact our Brother Knights- *Co-Chairs for more information:  

*Gilbert Tobias 832-971-1700 or bigg.hfd@gmail.com 

*Eugene Mendoza 832-614-6972 or emendozatejas@yahoo.com 

Thank You for your continued support 

Sir Felix Ramos Jr.               Sir Pete R. Villarreal 

Grand Knight    Deputy Grand Knight 
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